
From: David Avant <DAvant@peba.sc.gov>
To: Art Bjontegardartbjontegard@gmail.com

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/22/2013 9:51:36 AM
Subject: RE: Meeting

On my calendar. 
 
-David
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Art Bjontegard [mailto:artbjontegard@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 9:46 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Cc: David Avant; Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: Re: Meeting
 

Done.
 

Art
 

On Fri, Mar 22, 2013 at 9:37 AM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> Let's do 9:30 Thursday here in the Governor's Office, 
 
> if that works for everyone. Thanks.
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> CLS
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> Christian L. Soura
 
>
 
> Deputy Chief of Staff
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> (803) 543-0792
 
>
 
> ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
>
 
>
 
>
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> From: David Avant [mailto:DAvant@peba.sc.gov]
 
> Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 5:14 PM
 
> To: Soura, Christian
 
> Cc: Pitts, Ted; Art Bjontegard
 
> Subject: RE: Meeting
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> Christian,
 
>
 
> Thanks. I appreciate the quick response. I believe next Thursday in 
 
> the morning would work for us. How about mid-midmorning, maybe 9:30 or 10:00?
 
>
 
> -David
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov]
 
> Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 4:52 PM
 
> To: David Avant
 
> Cc: Pitts, Ted
 
> Subject: RE: Meeting
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> Glad to - Ted Pitts will sit-in on our side as well. 
 
> Next Thursday and Friday are fairly open on our ends - are there times 
 
> on those dates that work for both of you? Thanks.
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> CLS
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> Christian L. Soura
 
>
 
> Deputy Chief of Staff
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> (803) 543-0792
 
>
 
> ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
>
 
>
 



>
 
> From: David Avant [mailto:DAvant@peba.sc.gov]
 
> Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 2:38 PM
 
> To: Soura, Christian
 
> Subject: Meeting
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
> Christian,
 
>
 
> Art would like to see if he and I could set up a meeting with you (and 
 
> whomever else you deem appropriate with the Governor's staff) to 
 
> discuss some issues that the PEBA board find to be important to their mission.
 
> Would it be possible to meet over the next couple of weeks while the 
 
> Senate is on Furlough? Thanks for your consideration.
 
>
 
> -David
 
>
 
>
 
>
 
>



